
The Rainbow Round Up

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to the Easter edition of The Rainbow Round Up for

parents and carers, a new termly bulletin to share our Trust news

and events.

I am very proud of the achievements of our children and staff

across our 11 schools, and would like to thank all of you for your

continued support and the contribution you make to the schools

and their communities.

We are looking forward to the summer term and the events and

celebrations ahead, with the Coronation, sports days, trips and

adventures, leavers' assemblies and inspirational visitors,

building a brighter future together inside and outside of the

classroom.

As this term draws to a close, with lighter evenings and daffodils

blooming, it feels as though spring has well and truly arrived at

last!  I hope you all have a lovely Easter break.

Samantha Jones - Executive Trust Leader

In this term's round up ...

Our Schools, Our Trust

Grampound with Creed's 'Good' SIAMS

The King's Coronation
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